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Next Week’s Happenings… 

Week of November 27th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 11/27: 

Geometry 

(Chapter 4 Test) 

 

Tuesday, 11/28: 

Full day Middle School PD – not 

present in class 

 

Friday, 12/1: 

Algebra 1 

(5.1 – 5.3 Quiz) 

7th Grade Math 

(5.1 – 5.4 Quiz) 

 

 

  
 

This week in Homeroom: 
In homeroom on Tuesday, the 6th grade 

students were visited by a few of their 

8th grade classmates. The 8th grade 

students provided each student with a 

piece of paper and they were told to 

write a letter to any individual who they 

are thankful for. Many of the students 

wrote to their parents, teachers, 

friends, etc. Several students read 

their letters aloud to the class because 

they felt very proud of what they wrote 

and the person they were writing to. 

The 8th grade class will continue to do 

this throughout the year. In addition, 

during homeroom, the 6th grade 

students discussed what they are 

thankful for (again) and how special 

tomorrow is to them.  

 

Have a wonderful, Happy Thanksgiving! 
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Phone: 

732-775-4328 ext. 222 
 


